March 27, 2020

Incomplete Grade Completion Deadline Extended to May 1

Dear Millersville Students and Faculty,

As Millersville continues its preparations to return to a full schedule of classes delivered through remote learning, we are doing everything we can to support our students and faculty to complete the spring 2020 semester successfully. Given the extraordinary circumstances we face, the University will extend the deadline for completion of fall 2019 incomplete grades to May 1, 2020.

The University will also extend the deadline for the completion of any incomplete grades assigned during spring 2020 to Friday, December 4.

The health and well-being of the entire campus community remains our top priority.

Best wishes,

Vilas A. Prabhu, Ph.D., M.B.A. Provost and Vice President for Academic Affairs